
To Whom It May Concern:

I am writing as a constituent, school law attorney, and parent, in support of telehealth therapy being 
covered by insurance. My husband and I have twin six-year-old boys who were born prematurely and 
require speech therapy and occupational therapy to close the gap with their peers. They receive those 
services from private therapists paid for by the district, as well as privately funded by our insurance. 

Ever since the school closure due to the pandemic, our children have continued to receive daily speech 
services and occupational therapy services. In a time of extreme uncertainty with schooling, the 
teletherapy the boys have received has been their one constant and the only areas in which they have 
actually made progress rather than regressed. If it were not for the telehealth services being funded by 
insurance and the district, the boys would be in a catastrophic position when they start school again. 

My husband and I have been so impressed with how engaging and effective the therapy is despite it 
being virtual. The amount of planning and time that the providers invest to make the lessons productive 
and meaningful is incredible. I have spoken with several providers and they all report that it takes them 
significantly more time to prepare successful and meaningful lessons for the children. 

It is without any doubt that these services should continue to be funded by insurance and school districts 
were appropriate. In this unprecedented era, these types of services are more critical than ever and 
should be funded by insurance. 

Please do not hesitate to reach out to me, if you would like further comment or have questions. 

Regards,
Emily Graner Sexton

Emily Graner Sexton, Esq. 
SEXTON & COMPANY, LLC
363 Main Street, Third Floor
Hartford, CT 06106
(860) 325-0073 / (860) 838-680 1 (f)
www.sextoncolaw.com

This message was sent from a handheld device. Please excuse any typographical errors.

This communication, including attachments, is intended for the exclusive use of the addressee. It may 
contain confidential and privileged information, and its copying, distribution and/or disclosure is strictly 
prohibited. If you are not the intended addressee, please notify the sender immediately by return email 
and delete this communication, including all attachments and all backup copies. Although this email and 
any attachments are believed to be free of any virus or other defect that might affect any computer 
system into which it is received and opened, it is the responsibility of the recipient to ensure that it is 
virus free. Sexton & Company, LLC does not accept responsibility for any loss or damage arising in any 
way from the use of this communication, including attachments. Thank you.
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